
 

BH Chronicle  

 

Hello Everyone and 

Welcome!  Our theme for 

this 4th edition is: 

Volunteer Appreciation!  

 

In this edition we have 

included news and photos 

from our recent events: A 

Taste for Life, International 

AIDS Candlelight Memorial, 

our Glebe Book Sale, and a 

special graduation. We 

have an extra special 

message from our Manager 

of Volunteer Services; a 

thank you message from 

the REST Program 

Coordinator; and a message from SILP Coordinator.   

We will be highlighting the exciting upcoming events for you to mark on 

your calendars, including the great Volunteer Appreciation BBQ. Our 

Spotlight section is returning; a new word search, tƘŜ ƴŜǿ Ψ5ƛŘ ¸ƻǳ 

Know?Ω ǎŜŎǘƛƻƴΣ and much, much more.  



Special Thank You to Volunteers  

Annually our devoted volunteers give 

over 8000 hours of their time to 

Bruce House. Our volunteers are 

invaluable to Bruce House. I feel 

grateful to work with all of you. 

Without you so me of our programs 

would not exist.  To highlight some 

of them; the Heal th and Wellness 

program (Reiki, and our refurbished 

Bike Program) , the Buddy and Caregiver Buddy Program, and the Transition 

House volunteer program.  

 

Our incredible reception and administration volunteers create a warm, friendly 

environmen t for our clien ts in our office  on a daily basis, and provide much needed 

support to our staff and lots of laughter!  

 

Our f undraising and event volunteers contribute significantly to the success of our 

events and fundraisers.  A Taste for Life , which is one of our biggest fundraisers , 

has over 65 volunteers making the event possible.  

 

We continue to strive to increase the greater involvement of people living with HIV 

in our volunteer program with hopes of creating opportunities for personal 

development, employment opportunities and increased self - esteem.  

 

I would like to express my sincere gratitude to all of our amazing volunteers for 

your continued dedication, compassion, creativity, and laughter you bring to the 

Bruce House family.  

 

Linda x o      
 

 



  

  

Thank you to our amazing 
volunteers and supporters  who 
made A Taste for Life  possible. 

Thank you also to all the TD 
volunteers who contributed 

their time.  
 

  
 



  

 
 

A Taste for Life  Launch @ The Urban Element 
 

   

AIDS Candlelight Memorial   - 7th May, 2017 



Rehabilitation and Episodic Supportive Transition (REST) Program  
 
What does an iceberg have to do with the REST Program? 
 
¢ƘŀǘΩǎ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǉǳŜǎǘƛƻƴΗ  !ƴŘ ƘŜǊŜΩǎ Ƴȅ ǊƻǳƴŘŀōƻǳǘ ŀƴǎǿŜǊΥ 
 
A big focus of the REST program was rolling out the recent 
Envision Forum that took place on March 22/23 at the Arts 
Court in beautiful downtown Ottawa (in case you missed it, 
please see links below).  What Forum delegates saw [think: 
beautiful iceberg shimmering in the sun above water] was made 
possible by a small army of dedicated volunteers [think: working 
non-stop just below surface, so to speak].  It is these 
extraordinary, giving and gifted individuals that helped to assure 
the Forum was the wonderful success it was. Here is a run-down 
of just some of the jobs our Forum volunteers did: 
 

¶ Assisting 

¶ Bartending 

¶ Cleaning 

¶ Delegate Bag Assemblers  

¶ Greeters 

¶ Marketing  

¶ Photographers 

¶ Poet-in-Residence 

¶ Rapporteurs  

¶ Runners  

¶ Servers 

¶ Social Media  

¶ Timekeeping 

¶ Wellness Break Caterer  

¶ Wellness Break Caterer Assistants   

¶ And so much more! 
 
So, there you have it.  The Forum was a success because volunteers showed up before, during and after. 
And they continue to do so.  So, thank you, thank you, and thank you again! 
 
.ȅ ǘƘŜ ǿŀȅΣ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ ƛƴ ƘŜƭǇƛƴƎ ƻǳǘ ǿƛǘƘ ƴŜȄǘ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ CƻǊǳƳΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ƭŜǘ ǘƘŜ ±ƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊ 
Manager know. And if you are interested in learning more about the REST Program, please contact: 
 
Kimberley (Kim) Sanders, M.A. 
REST Program Coordinator  

 
Envision Forum 2017: 
http://brucehouse.ca/inaugural-envision-forum-a-sucess/ 
http://www.positivelite.com/component/zoo/tag/news/Bruce%20House%20Forum 
http://www.positivelite.com/component/zoo/tag/news/Bruce%20House 

 

 

http://brucehouse.ca/inaugural-envision-forum-a-sucess/
http://www.positivelite.com/component/zoo/tag/news/Bruce%20House%20Forum
http://www.positivelite.com/component/zoo/tag/news/Bruce%20House
http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwic7ILnwYvUAhWZ2YMKHZ97AFoQjRwIBw&url=http://inteldinarchronicles.blogspot.com/2016/11/i-know-gesara-update-wednesday-november.html&psig=AFQjCNGzEGAHe40JcVJ3dt75cxhaUfeFmg&ust=1495817814860168
https://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi1uInG2IvUAhXB3YMKHakoA1AQjRwIBw&url=https://vogelalcove.org/vogel-alcove-volunteers-rock/&psig=AFQjCNE8uh9FgRcmLPEdJNHL7kcRkG8h7A&ust=1495823934591720


 

 

The direction our lives take are often defined by pivotal moments. 

It was a normal day for me, a day that always started with and ended in hard farm work. I had 

noticed that my brother, who I loved dearly, had not been around most of the day. A strange 

feeling fell over me, as if something was not right. Fear was a regular thing, still nothing could 

prepare me for what happened next.  My brother had taken his life. He was bullied relentlessly 

because he was gay. I had spent my life defending and protecting him and loving him. He left a 

letter thanking me and asking me to continue doing the right thing.  

This pointed me in a very special direction, that of volunteering.  I volunteered so I could help 

ōǊƛƴƎ ŀ ƭƛǘǘƭŜ Ƨƻȅ ǘƻ ǎƻƳŜƻƴŜ ŜƭǎŜΩǎ ŘŀȅΦ ±ƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊƛƴƎ ǎƻ ǘƘŀǘ ƳŀȅōŜ L Ŏould help others feel a 

little dignity, care, compassion and love; a little less fear, some happiness and a sense of safety.   

I started volunteering for any organization; but I was looking for a place with strong values and 

passion, somewhere that really understood about caring.  My friend Bill suggested I try Bruce 

House, where I found all of these and much more.  I was accepted just the way I was; this 

impressed me so much.  

As a volunteer at Bruce House I have learned to trust again. Because of their caring and 

patience, I was able to speak my truth, and break free from abuse, and move to a new home. I 

have been able to find courage and believe in myself.  Now during difficult times, knowing I 

have Bruce House to believe in, ƘŜƭǇǎ ƳŜ ǘƻ ŦƛƴŘ Ƴȅ ǿŀȅ ōŀŎƪΦ  .ǊǳŎŜ IƻǳǎŜ ƛǎ ΨƘƻƳŜΩ ǘƻ ƳŜΦ  

L ǘƘƛƴƪ .ǊǳŎŜ IƻǳǎŜ ƎƛǾŜǎ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ Ψ{ƻƳŜǘƘƛƴƎ ǘƻ ƘƻƭŘ ƻƴ ǘƻΩΣ ǿƛǘƘ ŎŀǊŜΣ ŎƻƳǇŀǎǎƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ 

dignity.   

I would like to thank my friend Bill, for seeing my worth, never giving up on me, and suggesting 

Bruce House to me.  And thank you to my volunteer manager, Linda Truglia, for her support and 

guidance, respect and patience.  Thank you both for believing in me and teaching me to believe 

in myself.  

Amy Beth Allan 



 

 

A message from Lana, Supportive Independent Living Program Coordinator: 

It has been one year since we started hosting monthly Dinner Socials for Bruce 

House clients every 2nd Wednesday of the month, at Somerset West Community 

Health Centre.  On behalf of the Programs and Services Team, I would like to 

acknowledge the work Bruce House volunteers do to help us create social nights 

that are accessible to all our clients.  It is a work in progress, and we love that you 

are willing to help us with language interpretation, communications and 

promotions, as well as connecting with our clients. Thank you for sharing your 

time and skills with us. We look forward to continuing to work with you! 

 

 

Do you, or someone you know, have a 
computer or laptop they no longer use?  
We are looking for these for both clients 

and volunteers. 
Our only request is that they be in  

good working order. 
Please contact: Linda, either by phone or 

email, for further details. 


